
9th Sept 2017

G, day to you all.

We held our latest meeting August 20th

which was followed by the AGM. This
was  held  in  the  Alexandra  Park  in
Bundaberg,  followed  by  lunch  in
Baltimore’s  restaurant  in  the  port
precinct.  Results  of  the  vote  for
committee members were as follows.

CHAIR. Arthur Bock.
SECRETARY. Lee Buckley.
SOCIALSECRETARY.  Bob  McLean.
TREASURER:  Paul  Mittleheuser.
EDITOR. Bill Buckley.

Bob is the only change to the lineup as
Rhonda (former social  sec) and Ernie
are going travelling long term.
As usual for an AGM, members were a
bit  light  on and almost  all  the  usual
crew were elected.

Baltimore’s  was  a  pleasant  spot  for
lunch  and  reasonably  priced  setting
near the mooring for the old navy ship
Tobruk  which  unfortunately  we  were
unable to go and have a gander at it.
The  meals  were  good  and  prices
reasonable.

Coming up on the 17th Sept is the visit
to Brooklyn House in Howard. I believe
the house has had lots of work done 
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and is quite a sight. Smoko can be had
there and a meeting then we drive to
Maryborough to the Wharf restaurant

for lunch.
Lee  and  I  had  lunch  here  last  week
and  found  it  quite  pleasant  on  the
water watching nothing in particular.

September  30th  is  the  run  to
Rockhampton  for  the  anniversary  of
the Capricornia register. The plan is to
stay in the Rocky resort in Rocky, near
Curtis  Park.  More  details  will  be
available on this one as some are only
staying one  night  and others for  the
long  weekend.  We  will  most  likely
meet up In Childers to travel together
in convoy.
We  have  graciously  invited  ourselves
to Rockhampton and I think this will be
a good weekend and we can meet up
with old friends from their register.

 Nov  12th is  the  run  to  the  Childers
military  museum  which,  I  believe  is
quite good. This visit it to be followed
by  lunch  at  the  Isis  club.  Meeting
times and details to be advised.

November the 25/26 is the overnight
run to Kingaroy.  This will include visits
to wineries and other highlights of the
region.  Social  secretary  will  advise
more details as they come to hand.

That’s it for now, see you at the next
meeting.

Regards, Bill

Please  forward  all  correspondence  to:  JDCQ  C/O,  76  Lenthall  St,  Aldershot  Qld  4655  OR:
william.buckley@bigpond.com 1



What’s been happening?
 

What’s coming up?
 

Members Vehicle Profile #
 

 

 

 

Introducing new members!
 

 

Remember to keep the revs up!

Bill
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